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 A meeting of the minds over a washed out La Crosse road is closer to happening  now.   A city
council committee has approved a special group to have a sit down  with surrounding towns
over fixing Bliss Road that runs up to Grandad Bluff.  City council member Bob Seaquist would
be on the committee. He would like to  repair Bliss completely.   Very tricky and expensive, he
agrees.  And that  expense is why the city wants to get together with town governments; city 
council members are hoping to share the costs of the repairs.  
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